
Start of apprenticeship at Brose in 2024

A warm welcome to the new Brose young talents at the Coburg location from Michael Stammberger, Head of
Apprenticeship (right).

Coburg (02. September 2024)  Brose is welcoming 50 young talents at its German
locations in Coburg, Bamberg/Hallstadt, Würzburg, Berlin and Wuppertal at the start
of the 2024 training year. Further 31 young talents will be trained as mechatronics
engineers and industrial mechanics in Slovakia, the Czech Republic and the USA.

In Coburg and Bamberg/Hallstadt, 21 junior employees are being trained. In Würzburg, 14
and in Berlin two trainees started their professional future. The trainees learn one of five
industrial-technical professions or start training in one of three commercial areas. A total
of 13 dual study programs in mechanical engineering, electrical engineering, industrial
engineering, information technology and automotive technology will begin on October 1 at
the German locations.

"As a global family business with deep roots in Germany, we know that qualified young
talent is the best investment in the future. We offer young people training with excellent
career prospects and an attractive working environment in Germany and abroad," explains
Michael Stammberger, Head of Training.

2025: Application phase in full swing
Young people who would like to start their apprenticeship or dual study program at Brose
next year can apply now. The apprenticeship starts on September 1, 2025, the dual study
program on October 1, 2025. Information and application options can be found under Brose
Apprenticeship.


